NOTICE

It is to inform that the recruitment for the position of Senior Research Fellow
under NICRA Project, KVK, Chinyalisuar (Uttarakashi) for which walk-in-interview was
held on 22.07.2024 stands cancelled due to administrative reasons. The fresh

notification for the position will be published on the Institute website shortly.

Head of Office

Any inconvenience caused is highly regretted.



